
École publique Derrydown Public School 

 

Friday September 27, 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

This a short note reminding you of our General Elections for School 

Council for the 2019-2020 school year! Even if you are not interested in 

being an Executive member but still wish to volunteer from time to 

time, or even just to have a forum to express your ideas for school 

improvement, your attendance at this first general meeting is required! 

EVERYONE who attends is considered an OFFICIAL member of the 

School Advisory Council (SAC). 

Thursday, October 3rd, School Council Elections and General Meeting 

6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. in the library. 

Agenda: 

General Elections  

Elections for Executive Positions 

Setting up meeting dates for the school year  

Wrap up from 2018-2019 school year 

New Business 

Adjourn 

Thank you/Merci. 


